Amarillo Continuum of Care 
Committee Meeting
October 24, 2018, 2018
10:00 AM 

In Attendance:
Juliana Kitten, COA				                Steve Smart, ACH				   
Susan Barros, DWC 				   	  Kelly Stephens, 211/UW
Ann Blanscet, TPC	Kraig Stockstill, Salvation Army
Amy Dixon, COA                               			  Casie Stoughton, COA	  
Cari Good, GSRC					  Kimber Thompson, AISD
Jason Riddlespurger, APD				  Mary Twitty, PCS
Mary Rusk, ICH	Virginia Williams Trice, AHF
Michelle Shields, FSS					 Shyla, Dubois, FSS				
Nina Shoemaker, Legal Aid
				
Juliana Kitten opened meeting at 10:02 AM 

Discussed:
1. Review and acceptance of minutes from September 26, 2018 Board meeting.
2. Speaker for CoC General Membership meetings  
· Juliana reached out to Chad Wheeler from Open Doors in Lubbock to come and speak at he next CoC meeting, The agencies works with Permanent Supportive Housing and Chad is an officer on the Balance of State Coc Board.
· Joyce Knight; got a speaker from Amarillo College October 2, 2018. 

3. Vat Training
· Amy is working with Well Sky programmers to upload the VAT onto the HMIS system.
· A call is set up with DESC to discuss training for the tool. The committee agreed the sooner this can happen the better. 

4. Update from CoC subcommittee
· Policy and Procedure- Steve Smart had nothing new to report.
· HMIS- Kelly Stephens reports the meeting with Juliana and Amy has taken place they discussed what the committee goals will be and a meeting will be set for Mid November.
· PIT- Kelly Stephens, A list of need has been created; a flyer was put together and will go out next week. Kelly invited Kimber Thompson to attend the next meeting to discuss the Voices of Youth count questionnaire and see if AISD would help us by capturing the unaccompanied youth on the PIT count. Mary Rusk is speaking to St Andrews Church to see if they would provide sack lunches for the PIT like they did last year. Please join MEGA by the link Kelly sent so you can have access to the documents that are discussed at the meetings.  Next meeting is October 31st 2018 at 1:30, 

5. Carrie Good from GSRC to give updates on GSRC
· GSRC is exploring some area in how they can be open on weekends with different volunteer groups.
· United Way has been a great help in keeping the day room up and running.
·  GSRC Board is looking at what can be done so the day room can provide the level of service they are known for providing
· Please show a united from and GRCE needs all the support and prayers you can give




Meeting adjourned at 10:45 AM

